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Vote NO! Vote-by-mail is more secure than in-person voting because the paper ballot 

is retained, creating a reliable paper trail. Vote-by-mail allows people without flexible 

work schedules to cast their ballots. Vote-by-mail allows people with disabilities to 

vote independently, without relying on someone else for transportation. Oregon has 

our nation's highest voter participation rate because of vote-by-mail. The only 

purpose of SB 210 is to disenfranchise Oregonians. 


